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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
State Chairman
American G.I. Forum
Corpus Christi, Texas 77703
Deaf Dr. Garic*:

This is in reply to your telegram of March 16,1971, regarding your request that the Departmentinvestigate the alleged assault of David Villanuevaby Patrolman W. R. Gerth.

Based on similar information received fromMr. Jesse Zuniga, the Department requested the FederalBureau of Investigation to conduct a preliminaryinvestigation.

Sincerely,

JERRIS LEONARD
Assistant Attorney General

Civil Rights Division
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Super#isory Trial Attorney
Criminal Section


